
Dear Screen Australia, 
 
 
Thank you for allowing independent producers to make comments about your proposed 
guidelines. 
 
Regarding marketplace and evaluation I agree with Wayne Groom and others saying that 
you will be making a very bad mistake with your proposal. 
 
Put simply it is getting so hard to gain any marketplace attachment or private 
participation in a film, and those that can do it must be supported in every possible way. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Richard Bradley 
Richard Bradley Productions Pty Ltd 
PO Box 1417 
Bondi Junction   NSW   1355 
M: 0407419218 
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